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VOTER FREEDOM TRIUMPHS
No on 2 celebrates defense of Alaska’s open primary system

[Anchorage, AK] — Alaskans have spoken.

For the second time in four years, Alaskans have once again voted for open primaries and
ranked choice voting, for preserving their voter freedom and power, and for protecting their right
to vote for the best candidate, regardless of political party.

No on 2 Executive Director Juli Lucky and Campaign Chair Lesil McGuire released the following
joint statement:

"The results have been certified and officially recounted. We are proud and grateful that
Alaskan voters have taken a stand to protect our voter freedom.

Alaskans have voted twice in four years on this issue, and both times the results have
been the same. Alaskans want to keep the power of the electoral process where it
belongs-with the voters. Alaskans have made their voices heard, they know the power
their votes carry, and they don’t intend to give up their hard-won freedoms.

Thank you to the countless Alaskans who’ve worked and volunteered tirelessly to
preserve our open primary and ranked choice voting system. We've seen the real-time
benefits of that system play out even in the short time since Election Day.

Simply put, this result is Alaskan voters getting to make their own decisions about how
they vote for their chosen candidate. They’ve chosen to protect our voter freedom, and
we are thrilled.”
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About No on 2:

No on 2 represents a coalition of community groups, civic organizations, and individual
Alaskans from across the political spectrum and all over the state. All Alaskans deserve the
freedom to vote for any candidate in any election, regardless of political party. No on 2 has
worked to protect that freedom.
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